
How to login to the new NFC Website 

Whilst the new website is still in construction, on a temporary URL, the NFC Committee invites all members to 

visit the temporary site, and activate your NFC account. When the new site goes live, replacing the existing 

site, you will be ready to make entries into the 1st NFC Race in May 

1. Click this link https://nationalflyingclub.co.uk.banana.temporarywebsiteaddress.com/login/  

2. Click the “Forgot Password” link, then on the next screen you need to enter either your NFC Code or your 
email address (be accurate with spelling), and then click Reset Password 
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3. An email will then be sent to the email address you are registered with or that you have entered above 

4. Find that email (check INBOX and JUNK/SPAM folders) and click the link you see within it 

5. Do this as soon as possible, please!  

6. NB: when the new site does go live, you will not need to follow the above process again, so it’s well worth doing it 
now. 

7. If you need additional support then please email Paul @ poleary72@hotmail.com  

Please have a good look around the site and assess the layout style and content. We hope you enjoy using the 

site. 

Once the new site has gone LIVE, the URL will revert to the one you’ve always used previously:-  

https://nationalflyingclub.co.uk 
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